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PRAYING FOR MINISTRY TO THE MILITARY MARCH 2024

MARCH 3 
❑ Deric and Rebecca Sneller, 
Kaiserslautern Military Community, 
Germany
Our house community has been 
meeting on Friday evenings for about 
four months now, and we are beginning 
to feel more connected and cohesive. 
Please pray for our group as we study 
Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount that we 
will learn and grow in all the ways God 
has for us. 

❑ Greg and Heidi Carlson,  
Naval Base Kitsap, WA 
Please pray for us on March 8-9 as we 
complete ASIST, a two-day training 
program that teaches participants how 
to assist those at risk for suicide. 

❑ Danny and Kathryn Perez, 
Eastern Field Leaders, SC 
The Marine facing legal action 
(mentioned in last month’s Lifeline) has 
had his case continued until May. Pray 
for God’s will to be accomplished and 
for this young man to walk closely with 
Christ. 

❑ David and Joyce Schroeder, 
Headquarters, CO 
The Cadence Board of Directors 
will meet in Colorado on March 
8–9. Please pray with us that God’s 
will be done in all the discussions 
and decisions before us at this time. 
We thank the Lord for a board that 
deeply cares and wisely serves Cadence 
military ministry in this capacity. 

MARCH 10 
❑ Danny and Kathryn Perez, 
Eastern Field Leaders, SC 
The Eastern Field Staff Conference 
will occur on the coast of Georgia 
on March 10-16. Pray our staff will 
come eager to be together and leave 
deeply encouraged by the Lord. Pray 
for meaningful connections, impactful 
sessions, and a greater awareness of 
His love and care in their lives. Pray 
our children and youth will be deeply 
blessed by their times of discipleship. 
Keep praying with us for beautiful, 
warm weather and good health.

❑ Angie and Duncan Sprague, 
Cadence Alumni, CO 
We are hitting the road again in the 
RV from March 1 to June 15, visiting 
Cadence Alumni & Friends all along 
the East Coast. (Cadence Alumni are 
those who have attended, served in, 
directed, or grown up in a Cadence 
ministry). It is a privilege to serve and 
honor our Alumni. We desire to listen, 
love, and launch them toward Jesus 
and what He has for them wherever 
they are located. Please consider 
signing up for our 2:8 Connect at 
Cadence.org/AlumniSignUp to stay in 
touch with our Alumni events around 
the world. Visit Cadence.org/Alumni 
to learn more and see where we’ll be 
during our upcoming hubs. 

❑ David and Joyce Schroeder, 
Headquarters, CO 
Cadence will host the annual FCMM 
(Fellowship of Christian Military 
Ministries) conference in Virginia 
on March 18–20. We have already 
experienced challenges in planning 
this time together. Please pray with 
us that any upcoming challenges will 
be met with grace and wisdom and, 
most importantly, that God will meet 
us with His wisdom and grace at this 
conference. Thank you for paving the 
way in prayer. 

MARCH 17 
❑ Greg and Heidi Carlson,  
Naval Base Kitsap, WA 
Pray for upcoming transitions in the 
community as people begin to PCS 
(Permanent Change of Station). We 
especially ask for prayer as two chaplains 
on the aircraft carriers Nimitz and Reagan 
are PCS-ing soon. Pray for the incoming 
chaplains to be followers of Jesus and that 
they will desire to collaborate with us in 
ministry to the Sailors. 

❑ Sharyn Holl,  
Fort Cavazos, TX 
The Soldiers Hospitality House 
appreciates prayer for several outreach 
events this month. On March 23, we are 
hosting a combined paintball outing/
goodbye party for one of our Soldiers. 
The event on March 30 is a nearby 
Minor League Baseball game. Our 
desire is for our Soldiers to invite friends 
in hopes that meaningful connections 
and conversations will occur. 
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❑ Deric and Rebecca Sneller, 
Kaiserslautern Military Community, 
Germany
Pray for a family in our community 
facing various hardships, including an 
unexpected international move with 
four young children. Pray also for 
the Protestant Women of the Chapel 
(PWOC) Europe-wide retreat at the end 
of April. Approximately 350 women 
from chapels across Europe will join 
together for a weekend of worship, 
training, learning, relaxation, and 
connection. Pray for the logistics and the 
leaders, and that each woman attending 
will powerfully experience God. 

❑ Eric and Janet Thimell,  
Victory Ranch, SC 
Please pray for Shaw Air Force Base 
Chapel Community Day at the ranch 
on March 23. There will be an egg 
hunt, bouncy house, lake and barn 
activities, and lots of food. Pray for good 
attendance, safety, and fresh inroads 
into more ministry at Shaw AFB. 

MARCH 24 
❑ Peter and Tanya Kinney, 
Ellsworth Air Force Base, SD 
Continue to pray for Peter as he teaches 
through the book of Luke on Thursday 
evenings with our Airmen. This base 
has been very active with the B-1 (and 
future B-21) bombers, troops coming 
and going on deployments, and new 
troops arriving. Please pray that we will 
minister well in every season. Also, pray 
for Peter as he injured his back recently, 
and it usually takes several weeks for 
him to recover. Pray that his back will 
move to a place of healthy stability in 
the coming months. 

❑ Lou and Cathy Rozmiarek, 
Headquarters, CO 
Please pray for Paula Byrd as she leads 
Cadence’s accounting department 
amid staff transitions. We are confident 
the Lord will bring new staff. Until 
then, Paula and the accounting team 
need stamina and perseverance as they 
continue to serve.

❑ Ralph and Betty Camp, 
Ambassadors, NV 
Betty had surgery on a hammertoe 
on February 2. As she approaches 
the end of her recovery in the boot, 
please pray for continued healing, a 
straight toe, and the ability to wear 
shoes comfortably. Praise God for 
His guidance in bringing this about 
quickly with minimal pain. 

MARCH 31 
❑ Mike Martin,  
Camp Humphreys, Korea 
I hope to begin a chapel Bible study 
on Sundays for Soldiers. I have a good 
relationship with the base chaplain, 
and he has given us a room where we 
can meet. 

❑ Danny and Kathryn Perez, 
Eastern Field Leaders, SC 
Pray for several military couples in 
crisis where oppression from the Enemy 
is apparent. Ask God with us for His 
protection in these situations, humility 
and ownership in each person’s heart, 
and a willingness to seek help and 
be honest about their need. Pray for 
chaplain couples to experience God’s 
empowering and enabling for the 
ministries He has given to them.

❑ Joe and Jill Vincent, 
Spangdahlem Air Base, Germany 
Pray for unity and fruitful ministry as 
we work with two SkillBridge Interns 
in the coming months. Two more 
Interns are scheduled to work with us 
this summer. Pray that the Lord will 
raise up prayer and financial partners 
for them. 

❑ Danny and Kathryn Perez, Eastern Field Leaders, SC 
We praise God that one of the men Chaplain D (from our area) is ministering 
to while on deployment is drinking up the Word of God! Please pray this 
chaplain will finish his deployment with perseverance and strength.

❑ Lou and Cathy Rozmiarek, Headquarters, CO 
We are grateful for the Lord’s movement to establish a Cadence Japan bank 
account.  It has been a long process, but the Lord made a way.

❑ Sharyn Holl, Fort Cavazos, TX 
I praise God for our wonderful hospitality house weekend women’s retreat in 
February. We had meaningful times of connection, rich times in the Word, 
small group sharing of what God is doing in our hearts, and fellowship during 
meals. We were all reminded and challenged that as Jesus’ disciples, we must 
“Follow Him, Imitate Him, and Abide in Him.”

Praise
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